NATHAN GOLDBERG*®
MICHAEL MAROKO*
GLORIA R. ALLREDt0
JOHN S. WEST
DOLORES Y. LEAL

R, TOMAS OLMOS
RENEE MOCHKATEL
MARGERY N. SOMERS
CHRISTINA CHEUNGt
MARCUS J. SPIEGEL

'A PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION

tALSO ADMITTED TO NEW YORK BAR
OALSO ADMITTED TO WASHINGTON DC BAR

Jeffrey Pash

Executive Vice President

Lo Qs

ALLRED, MAROKD & GOLDBERG

A PARTNERSHIP OF PROFESSIONAL CORPORATIONS
6300 WILSHIRE BOULEVARD
SUITE 1500
LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA S0048

{323) 653-5530 '
FAX {323) 6531660
www.amglaw.com

October 1, 2014

Sent via e-mail and U.S. Mail

National Football League

345 Park Avenue

New York, NY 10154

Subject: Your letter dated September 29, 2014

Dear Mr. Pash,

Thank you for your letter of September29, 2014, which you emailed to me and which
you shared with the press.

In your letter you invited my client to be interviewed by the NFL's representative “on a
confidential and appropriate basis.” The fact that you chose to make public your request to
interview our client confidentially causes us concern about whether the interview itself would
be kept confidential or tweeted out by you as you did with your letter to me.

However, | am willing to meet with you to discuss your request and also to learn the
answers to our important questions posed in my original letter to you (which was not shared
with the press). Additional questions are posed in my press statement to which we also have
not received your answers.

In considering whether our client will or will not be agreeable to meeting with your
representative we would like to be assured that the NFL is acting in good faith and that it is
conducting an investigation which encompasses not only the rape allegations but also why the
player and the team involved did not report these matters immediately to the NFL as required
by your NFL Personal Conduct Policy.
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In other words, my client and | are not an NFL team and the NFL does not get to make all
the rules in this situation. This is not a game of football or a sporting competition. It is real life
and it concerns a serious allegation of sexual violence against a young woman.

| am available on Wednesday, October 8™ 2014 to meet with you in New York. Please

advise me as soon as possible if you would like to meet me on that date either at NFL
headquarters or at my office in New York.

Very truly yours,

Gloria Allred
ALLRED, MAROKO & GOLDBERG

W/ attachments:
Gloria Allred press statement dated September 29, 2014
NFL Personal Conduct Policy



